
  

Confirm Eligibility 

To be eligible for the LIPC, you must qualify for the Nova Scotia Child 
Benefit.   Families who are not eligible through the Nova Scotia Child 

Benefit may be eligible for coverage under the Nova Scotia Family 
Pharmacare Program from the Department of Health and Wellness.

The Low Income Pharmacare for Children 
Application Process

Apply for the LIPC 

To apply for the LIPC, you would complete the brief LIPC form that can 
be found online here. 

You would send the completed form to: 

Department of Community Services  
Low Income Pharmacare for Children  

5675 Spring Garden Road  
PO Box 696  

Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 2T7

Approval 

If approved, you will receive a letter 
saying so, and how much you will 

receive.

Rejection 

If rejected you will receive a letter saying 
so that outlines the appeals process.

Use the Pharmacare Program 

Once approved you can use their Nova Scotia healthcare as a pharmacare 
card until the child turns 18, without having to re-apply.

https://novascotia.ca/coms/families/documents/NS_LIPC_-_1001_Low_Income_Pharmacare_for_Children.pdf
https://novascotia.ca/coms/families/documents/NS_LIPC_-_1001_Low_Income_Pharmacare_for_Children.pdf

